Comments from our Volunteers:

You're retired. You know you are blessed. You have abilities and talents to
share. You want to give back. But, where, how can that happen on a large
scale? For me, a dear friend opened that door two years ago. Since then,
I’'ve been an office volunteer at The Village in Howard, helping to establish
a program whose main goal is to help others in need of social interaction,
and, at times, to complete critical tasks making their lives better, healthier
and less worrisome.

My volunteering has allowed my ‘heart to smile’ often and provided me with
a much improved outlook on life. Additionally, the comradery shared with
all the various volunteers and members we speak to and interact with is
“priceless”

Marie (a volunteer for 3 years)

“Mission accomplished without incident. Took 53 minutes and traveled 21
miles, my house to my house. Nice lady.”

A Volunteer Driver

“l like meeting new people and discussing their interests. It is also good to
help those in need.”

Bob C. ( a TVIH volunteer driver for 3 years)



